
I support Senator Madigan's Bill to stop Medicare funding for sex-selective abortions.
The idea of selecting which unborn child will die, based on whether it is female (most common
choice) or male, is abhorrent.
It is misogynistic, or misanthropic at least and should never be supported as a personal 'choice' by
utilising tax-payer's money to procure these abortions. If individuals will make such a choice, then
they solely should pay the price for that choice, not the tax-payer.
Tax-payers should not be subsidising life-style choices of individuals, whether it is abortions
(especially sex-selective), drinking alcohol, smoking tobacco or taking illegal drugs.
I commend Senator Madigan for sponsoring this Bill.

Michael Evans




